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M E M O R A N D U M 

TO: Chair and Members of the Halifax and West Community Council 
CC: Scott Low, Planner II, Urban Applications 
FROM: Ashley Morton, Chair, Halifax Peninsula Planning Advisory Committee 
DATE: January 22, 2018 

SUBJECT: 

11.1.1 Case 21076: Application by Shelley Dickey Land Use Planning requesting a rezoning of a non-
compliant 6-unit dwelling from R-2 (General Residential) to the R-2A (General Residential Conversion) 
designation located at 3834 Robie Street, Halifax. 

The Halifax Peninsula Planning Advisory Committee considered Case 21076 at their January 22, 2018 
meeting. The following motion was approved by the Committee. 

THAT the Halifax Peninsula Planning Advisory Committee, having reviewed Case 21076, recommends 
that the Halifax & West Community Council proceed with the approval of this application.  

This motion has been provided to HRM planning staff and will be addressed in their report to the Halifax & 
West Community Council.

Re: Item 10.1.2
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